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Crewe & Nantwich Round Table has
rebuilt their Christmas float after
noticing after last year’s collections
that the floor of the trailer, which
carries Santa’s sleigh had started to
collapse due to water damage.
Repairs would have meant a
complicated refurbishment, with costs
running into the many thousands of
pounds.

Luckily, some of the Round Table’s retired ex-
members - now members of Crewe & Nantwich 41
Club, offered to donate their time, experience and
skills to complete the refurbishment at no cost,
apart from the materials that were needed.
Chris Meredith, current President of the ex-Round
Table members 41 Club said…“Our amazing
Christmas Float was generously built by Crewe
based Whitby Morrison Ice Cream Vans back in
2015. Since then it has helped us raise over
£110,000 but cold, wet and sometimes snowy
weather had sadly taken its toll on the floor.

Replacing the floor with a superior material has been a mammoth task, but we have all
got stuck in and the new floor should hopefully last another 20 years! As ex-Round
Table members it’s our way to help current members continue to be able spread festive
cheer and raise much-needed funds to support local worthy causes”.



It was a major undertaking - the work entailed stripping the trailer back to its bare steel
chassis to undertake restorative rust treating, paintwork and floor replacement - and
then fully rebuilt and rewired again, to look and sound as good as new for the run-up to
this Christmas.

Sean Liddle, Chairman of Crewe &
Nantwich District Round Table said, “Our
Santa float collections are the highlight of
our year, spreading Christmas joy to our
community and enabling us to fundraise
for local good causes and charities. In the
past year we have been able to donate an
amazing £23,000 across lots of different
causes and we hope to have another
brilliant year collecting, now that we have a
revitalised float. 
Quite simply we wouldn’t be able to go out and do our collections this year without the
hard work and dedication of our friends in 41 Club to repair our float for which we are
ever grateful.”

It is worth saying that as a 41 Club with excellent
membership numbers and with an age spread from mid-
forties to mid-seventies, we know we are very lucky to still
have a feeder RT and value their membership hugely. We
do what we can and whenever we can to support our RT
guys…it’s an important ethos of our 41 Club.

The amazing finished article!
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Various articles

PLUS the usual details of events by clubs and

Internationally, plus members welfare, plus members

benefits - too much to itemise individually, just read

and enjoy!

Welcome to the December Newslettter

Dave
Yours in continued friendship.

Season’s Greetings everyone
It’s amazing how quickly the year
flies by, especially in the life of our
41 Club Association. 2024 has been
a potentially pivotal year for our
Club following the Members Survey,
so thank you to all who replied. 

As you will all have seen, this resulted in a full
detailed review of the way forward which generated
into various proposals for change which will be
discussed at the SGM on Sunday 5th January 2025 at
4 pm. It is important that we change with time,
reflecting how the world has changed.

It’s also been a very busy and active 12 months. All
the National events were sold out and many clubs
have celebrated important Charter anniversaries,
social and community events. This has resulted in an
increase in submissions for both Newsletter and
Magazine with the result of having to choose which
articles should be included. I am sorry if your entry
did not make it to print. 

However, please keep sending your stories, articles
and forthcoming event details as we do try to
include as many as possible, preferably with no
more than 350 words and some photographs always
help.
Enjoy the festive celebrations and let’s move
positively into 2025.



National President
2024-25

Wynn Parry

The whirlwind continues, as I travel the length and breadth of the country attending club
meetings and enjoying amazing fun and fellowship at its best.

Since the last newsletter, I have visited Cornwall to Liskeard & Looe where I attended a
cluster meeting organised by National Councillor Stuart George, to play 10 pin bowling.
The meeting was attended by over 50 members from 8 clubs. A great night was had by
all. I’ve been in Wales to Ynys Mon (Anglesey), Cockermouth in the North West for their
50th Charter and many other clubs along the way.

I have attended two of the Associations “Big Dinners”, the White Rose Dinner, organised
by Beverley 41 Club and the Dorset Knobs Dinner, organised by Shaftesbury and
Gillingham 41 Club. Both Dinners were excellent, both well organised with very good
speakers, except me, these were well supported with lots in attendance. Congratulations
to both clubs for putting on great events.

So far December has been a very busy
month, I have attended many meetings
and have had 15 turkey dinners, it’s good
job I like turkey! Heather says it will be
goose at home for me on the big day this
year. My diary is filling up for January next
year and I have 7 Burns nights to attend,
also a good job I like haggis Heather has
educated me very well!

Sadly, for my last function of 2024, I will be attending the funeral of Tom Atkins, a past
member of the National Board and a legend of the Round Table family both in GB&I and
overseas, he will be sadly missed.

With no disrespect to any event organised this year, the most humbling and the most
honoured I have been was to attend the Cenotaph Parade in London on Sunday 10th
November. 20 members of 41 Club joined with members of the other Round Table
family Associations to represent us at the event. It is an experience I will never forget. I
thank you all for allowing me to be your National President to represent you at this
significant National occasion and place a wreath on your behalf.



Thank you to everyone who has invited me to an event
during this year, I still have a few gaps in my diary for
next year, so if you’d like me to attend your club,
please drop me a line on diary@wynnparry.co,uk

As for things National, the Review Team have
completed part of their task, we now have a list of
proposals being taken to the Special General meeting
to be held on Sunday 5th January 2025. I encourage
you all to read the documentation you have been sent
and to attend the meeting to express your opinion
and cast your votes to enable us to take our
Association forwards.

The Membership Team have continued to hold Membership Roadshows around the
country, with 2 more scheduled for early 2025. These Roadshows are being very well
received by all who attend them - please attend one if you can. A huge thank you to
Peter and his team for their effort and dedication in putting them on.

As part of our Forward Planning, we are now undertaking a review of our I.T. Solutions
to determine how, where and when we need to make improvements to help support
and benefit the whole Association going forwards. There will be more to come on this
initiative during the next few months leading up to the AGM.

I look forward to sharing some more fun and fellowship during 2025 with you all.

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year.

YiCF

Wynn









 

Fellow Members,

Following my last newsletter as we continue the journey with the National Review to
improve the experience that we all have as members, below are some of the latest
updates: 

Member Survey: Thank you to the 1345 members that responded to the questionnaire.
As you can imagine we have a great deal of data, and the committee members are
working very hard to analyse the detail. We will be issuing the findings in the near
future, and this will also connect with the Association forward planning strategy and
action plan. 

As you will remember there was a prize draw for submitting the survey and the
successful member is Peter Irving from Bentham and District - congratulations. 

Website: The Web Team have been working hard behind the system on updating the
new site with the files and documents from the old one. This has taken some work and
thank you to the team for all their continued commitment especially Paul Hampton,
Mark House and Ralph Preston for making this phase happen. When you visit the
Association site you will now see that there is a member’s area when you click on the
member’s button. To access the area the login details are: 

Username: 41Club Password: friendship

You will then be able to access all the documents, files and member benefits that are
located in relevant sections for ease of searching. 

IT Systems: Under Forward Planning, I have been tasked with setting up a team to
review the IT systems we currently use to establish what is needed for the future
function of the Association. We have a knowledgeable group of members that have
offered to be part of the review and we recently held our first workshop to start the
process. We now have an overall scoping document and will be holding smaller
workshops to look in more detail at each aspect of the systems and services needed (if
you want to get involved in the work of the review team, just contact me by email at
vicepresident@41club.org.

National Vice President 
Jason Thomson (JT)



I would just like to take this moment to thank all the members that have been working
hard in the background making things happen and supporting the different work
streams and national review. Your efforts and dedication have been outstanding; enjoy
the festive break and be ready to continue in the new year ahead. 

Presidential Liaison Committee: This awesome team of RT Family members have been
working hard putting plans in place for my year as President and we recently had a great
weekend meeting and also attended Saffron Walden 41 Autumn Ball. You will have
hopefully seen my website jasonthomson.co.uk is available for information and access
to my diary bookings, as well as the recent release of tickets sales for the Presidential
‘Groove and Give’ ball on the 11th October 2025…25% already SOLD!! Thank you to
those who have already purchased tickets and to the PLC team for their organising so
far! 

Helen and I would like to
wish you and your families

a very 
Merry Christmas and a 
Prosperous New Year! 

http://jasonthomson.co.uk/


Colin Steen
National Treasurer

Calling all Club Treasurers

We do not send out an invoice. We ask Club Officers to ensure that their
Membership numbers are correct and pay £20 per head

If paying online, please ensure the reference is the name of the Club

If paying by cheque:

a) the account name is: 41 Club – The Association of Ex-Tablers Clubs
 (The bank will not accept any variations)

b) please use black ink and, if possible, print our name and the amount in words

c) do not send cheques to Marchesi House – they’ll only be sent on to me at
my address:

c/o C Steen
· 19 Polwarth Drive

· Newcastle upon Tyne
· NE3 5NH

Many thanks

With all good wishes for Christmas and Happy New Year

Colin Steen
National Treasurer



 National Membership Officer
Peter McBride



 National Membership Officer
Peter McBride



 

 

National Membership Officer
Peter McBride

Membership Roadshows – Relearning to Adopt, Adapt & Improve

I have regularly shared with you that not enough Tablers (only 10%) join their local 41
Club after they leave Table. The reasons for this are various – but the primary reason
being that Tablers leaving still wanted to take part in more active ‘Table-style’ activities
and perceived rightly or wrongly that their local 41 Clubs were just not attractive to
them.
The bottom line is that if 41 Clubs really wanted to increase their members, they have to
take a long look at themselves and become more attractive to prospective joiners.
To support Clubs who wanted to do this, six weekend Membership Roadshows were
scheduled in 2024/25 around the Country. Four have been held in Leeds, Bristol,
Leicester and Maidstone with the remaining two taking place in Perth on 1st & 2nd
February and in Thurrock on 22nd & 23rd March. To date approximately 90 delegates
representing around 75 Clubs have attended and the feedback has been really positive.

Each Roadshow is a combination of interactive presentations, discussions and breakout
sessions, providing attendees with a practical range of ideas, tools and techniques on
how to grow their Clubs, including growing their online presence, building an engaging
programme, and attracting ex-Tablers and invited members from the local Community.
It is not just a one-year investment to focus on membership however, rather it will
continue to be a National initiative and priority focus every year going forward with six
more roadshows being planned for other regions of GB&I in 2025/26 – venues and
dates to be released in the New Year.
Peter McBride
National Membership & Round Table Liaison Officer





HYM Bern, Switzerland 2024 
The Half Year Meeting (HYM) meeting kicked off in true Swiss style with a fondue party,
hosted by Swiss 41ers at their homes and various other larger venues. The venue that
most of the UK contingent were hosted at was a traditional Swiss style barn in the
middle of a forest with most of us struggling to remember what fondue was and how to
eat it. Suffice to say, hot molten cheese, bread and potatoes followed by ice cream went
down very well. As an added bonus, we were treated to a local Swiss choir singing
yodelling songs.
On the Friday morning, workshops were held, covering finance, rules and regions, with
GB & I having a presence in all 3 meetings, with the finance one being the most relevant.
The International Treasurer was putting forward the proposal to change capitation from
a club-based fee to a per member fee. This was not received particularly well by a
number of nations including ourselves and that the International Treasurer was left in
no doubt that a lot more review work would be required to take this forward in any
capacity. 
The Rules Workshop went over the current rule changes whilst the Regions Workshop
went through the proposed changes to have 41 Club countries divided into regions. All 3
workshops will be held again at the World Meeting in Iceland next year where further
progress will be presented and debated on.
The Friday night was the traditional fancy-dress night with the theme being Swiss chic.
Needless to say, this theme had a very wide interpretation, from cheese themed
costumes, traditional Swiss dress to the Sweden RT Family members who went full-
blown ABBA. We had a traditional Swiss buffet meal, accompanied by Swiss music both
traditional and modern with a disco at the end. The disco highlight was The Proclaimers
and “I Will Walk 500 Miles” had to be played, which allowed myself and Colin McKenzie to
promote our AGM in Aviemore with lots of whisky being shared. 

National IRO
Kevin Stewart



The HYM AGM was held in a roof top Conference Centre with spectacular views over the
city of Bern and with a full complement of delegates and observers present the meeting
progressed. There were several presentations put forward, in particular for the Full Year
Meeting (FYM) in Israel 2026. Delegates agreed that if there were no ceasefire by the
end of Jan 2025, then Israel 41 Club would step down from hosting. Presentations were
given for the FYM in Iceland and the HYM in India in 2025. Unfortunately, due to time
constraints, the AGM did not get through all the required business, which will now be
dealt with in the World Meeting in Iceland 2025. 

The evening gala was held in a very upscale basement restaurant, with traditional Swiss
food, followed by a band and disco. Needless to say, the party made its way back to the
hotel, where the last remnants left at 4.30am in morning after much networking. 

All in all, an excellent HYM and
thoroughly enjoyed by over 400
RT Family members especially the
GB&I contingent, which also took
part in the pre-tour organised by
the Switzerland 41Club, look
forward to seeing all travellers
again in Iceland in May 2025.



Is It Ever Too Late?

Paul Cole, a member of Edgbaston Birmingham 41 club and a past member of both
Thirsk (North Yorkshire) and Edgbaston Round Tables, thinks not. 

Paul, throughout his life has always made time
for sport and exercise, and when 55 years old,
shortly after losing both his parents he met a
man known affectionately as Blind Dave Heeley,
whose inspiration prompted Paul to run the
London Marathon and raise almost £6k for
Macmillan Cancer Support. Shortly after, Dave
invited Paul to run again in the London
Marathon, this time for Guide Dogs. For Dave
this was the final leg of an amazing 7 marathons
on 7 continents in 7 days. Subsequently Paul ran
30 marathons in support of Acorns Children’s
Hospice a local charity.
In 2019 an experienced race cyclist suggested
that Paul train and complete the Birmingham
Velo a 103-mile closed road event. This appealed
to Paul as he’s always viewed road cycling as a
very dangerous adventure and the thought of
cycling in a traffic free environment was ideal.
He duly purchased his first ‘road bike’ and only
ventured out on the public roads five time
before the first Velo, having trained for extended
periods on gym-based spinning bikes. Whilst fit
from his first ride he completed the ‘Tour of
Cambridge’ and Yorkshire Velos. 

The arrival of Covid caused most Velo type events to be cancelled and prompted Paul to
look to a different sport for fitness -Swimming. 



Throughout his life Paul had never learned how to swim a recognised stroke and he was
determined to become a proficient freestyle swimmer. Thanks to Jon Cook, the father of
his son-in-law, he’d found someone who would help him. Despite developing a good
style and even with swimming three or four times a week Paul found his heart rate high
and was only able to swim around about ten lengths continuously. Then it happened
suddenly. Paul found himself being able to swim for over an hour without stopping. And
effortlessly!

At around this time a close family member passed away and their wish was that the
congregation at the funeral contribute to a charity called ‘The Pituitary Foundation’. 

Paul responded to this by setting up a charity page
and completing three challenges before his 75th
birthday namely:

An abseil from the top of Anfield Stadium

The London 103 mile
Cycle Velo

A 5k (3.1 mile, 200 lengths)
Swimathon

Paul successfully completed all three challenges. 
Over the period from his first marathon Paul has raised over £40k.

Paul would be happy to attend other 41 Club meetings to talk about his experiences. He
would do this for a small fee which he would pass on to the Pituitary Foundation. 

For he’s a jolly good fellow!



CAMBERLEY 41 CLUB REACHES THE SUMMIT OF AMBITION

At a recent Dinner Meeting, the Club
proudly welcomed HARI BUDHA, the
world’s first double amputee to
summit Mount Everest to give the after
dinner speech.

As a former Corporal in the British
Army’s legendary Gurkha regiment,
Hari lost both of his legs in Afghanistan
following an IED explosion in 2010.

Not wanting disability to stop him, he
has been continually working to
positively transform the way people
with a disability are perceived, and
how they perceive themselves. In 2018,
he joined forces with other climbers
and disability organisations, and in
2023 successfully summited Mount
Everest.

With this amazing achievement he is inspiring other people
facing similar circumstances to believe anything is possible with
the right mindset. Hari has blazed new trails for people with
disabilities. He has kayaked around the Isle of Wight, completed
multiple skydives, paraglided and bungee jumped, and is now
embarked on completed his climbs of the highest mountain in
all 5 continents. 

His talk was humbling, emotional, and inspirational. Everyone was enthralled, and rightly
so. Hari received a standing ovation driven by respect and awe for his achievements. His
message that anything is possible if you fight off negativity and drive relentlessly to
achieve your goal, was pertinent not just to people with physical disabilities but also to
each and every one of us as we fight our own anxieties and self imposed barriers to
success.



The Club presented Hari with a Donation of £300 to add to his fund assisting Disabled
people to achieve a better life. To learn more go to Hari’s website at
https://www.haribudhamagar.com 

Some 59 members and guests
attended the evening, including
our own members, friends,
brother 41 Clubs members and
several of Hari's comrades from
the Royal Gurkha Regiment. 

And unsurprisingly, Hari is good at Golf too.
On the afternoon of the talk, Mike Mawtus,
Mike Franzkowiak and Kaji Sherpa hosted
him at the Top Golf Range. Would have
been playing at Camberley Heath but we
were sadly rained off. 
 

http://www.haribudhamagar.com/


XRT: Shirley Late Knights 41 Club Adapt their ways 
A divorce averted 

Shirley Late Knights (SLK), as Shirley 41 Club are known, is a strong well attended club. We have
about 50 members and at our last dinner meeting in November about 40 of them were there.
We have numerous sub-groups, including walking football, golf, board gamers, drinking groups,
dining groups, travelling groups, classic car clubs, train enthusiast groups and many more. 

What we don’t have is a steady flow of new members into SLK when they leave Shirley Round
Table (SRT). So, our average age is gradually creeping up. 

For over 50 years we have operated a subs system whereby we pay £150 a year for
membership, and that includes all the usual capitation fees, but also six meal and speaker
meetings per year. Everything else is on a pay-as-you-go basis. Many of us have thought that this
is one of the strengths of the club- you have paid up front for your meal so you may as well go
to the meeting. Hence 40 members out of 50 at our last meeting perhaps. 

But there have always been members who thought that we
should move over to pay-as-you-go, and with the changing
nature of work for Tablers many of their members thought
the same and have told us so. 

Tablers leaving SRT have said that the major reason for not
joining was the way we pay for six meals in our subs. Many in
SLK thought that they might not want to join what they saw
as an “Old Man’s Club”. One which they perhaps thought of
as “just a dining club”, even though in reality, it isn’t. We, in
SLK always felt that if they were to join, then they would get
the same carry over of friendship in the long term that the
rest of us have so much enjoyed. SLK Chairman., Alan Short with 

Jan -Eric Andersen
Because of their concerns about subs, some of those leaving SRT were proposing to set up a
separate Shirley XRT club, a route that has now been sanctioned by 41 National. Many of SLK’s
members thought that the splintering of the XRT club from SLK would in the long run be good
for neither group, even if they were a 41 Club affiliated organisation. We would drift apart. As
everyone inevitably got older SLK would probably wither and eventually die. So, the committee
of SLK came up with a proposal to adapt our existing rules, so that Shirley XRT should in effect
be a part of the main SLK, but be organised in a partly independent way. 

This was the proposal:

 A single SLK club with an active Xtra night on the 3rd Thursday of each month.1.

1.1  A new committee post will be created called X events organiser.

1.2  All SLK members are welcome to attend these Xtra events nights.



1.3 X members are full members of SLK and can stand for any SLK committee
posts. 

2.  X members can attend all SLK nights including meal nights on Pay as You Go basis.

2.1 Transferring to this PAYG membership will be open to any SLK member
currently under 50 years olds (4 people) and any new ex-SRT joiners. Once on this
PAYG membership they can stay on it permanently. 

2.2 Dinner/speaker nights to be charged at full meal cost £27 + £2 towards
speaker costs. 

2.3  X annual subs to be £20 National + £10 local for SLK admin costs.

2.4 XRT members are under no obligation to attend meals nights, but hopefully
they will. 

Advantages: 

Continuing friendship between past Tablers old and new with a single route
after Table

Single Treasurer/ Secretary/ Beer Festival/ 4 Clubs liaison etc

No conflict for Table over Honoraries/ Presidents/ support for Joint Table
events 

New SLK members that previously did not join us 

There was a very healthy discussion. Then, to allow those members to vote who were not able
to vote in person, as they were away, we held a PollsEZ vote on WhatsApp. 

There was an overwhelming vote in favour (33 for, 5 against and 7 abstentions).

What did we learn?

41 Clubs have to listen and adapt. Be flexible. The new ex-Tablers will
eventually take over, so what do they want? 
In particular, listen to what the RT members retiring from RT are saying about
why they won’t join their 41 Club. 
See if you can address their concerns and avoid a divorce, perhaps by setting
up a sub-group within the original 41 Club. We have conceded a 50-year-old
practise. From the point of view of the SLK members this was not something
to do lightly. But we have changed. 
Let everyone have a vote with PollsEZ. 
Keep the vote tight and directed to the proposal on its own, don’t let it get
subsumed into a general discussion about the future of the club. If needs be,
make the point that any such discussions are appropriate to the AGM. Keep
the two issues apart. 

Will it be a success in the long term? We don’t know, but the omens are good in that one past
SRT member has already joined. And if it is a success, it will be good for SLK, SRT and those
retiring from SRT. 

Maybe worth thinking of doing something similar in your club? 





41 Club National Sports and Social Weekend

Our annual Sports and Social weekend returns to the Ashbury hotel in Okehampton,
Devon over the weekend of 6th to 9th February 2025 and promises to be an excellent
weekend of sporting excellence and fun and fellowship. 

The Ashbury hotel is set in the heart of Devon and boasts the title of 9th largest golf
resort in the world and with its sister hotel the Manor House only 2 miles away, both
hotels offer an outstanding choice of over 70 different sport, craft, leisure and spa
activities. NSSW attendees will be able to use all the facilities including the spa at either
hotel including playing golf on Friday and Sunday as well as playing in the Saturday
golfing competition. 

For those wishing to be crowned overall NSSW 2025 champion, participants must enter
at least 3 sporting events. Details of all events will be confirmed nearer the time but will
include archery, curling, badminton, darts, ten pin bowling, table tennis, green bowls,
novelty bowls, a novelty event, adventure golf, rifle and pistol shooting plus several
more. 

For those who only want to attend the sports and Saturday presentation dinner we are
offering 1 night accommodation sharing a twin room for £105pp (£140 pp single room)
this includes Sat eve meal and breakfast on the Sunday

The standard 2-night package Friday to Sunday is priced at £230pp for single occupancy
or £190pp sharing a twin room which includes Dinner B&B plus lunch on the Saturday. 

For those who want to make the most of the facilities 3-night packages are available,
priced at £310pp single occupancy and £255 sharing in a twin room. This package
includes Dinner B&B plus lunch on both Friday and Saturday. 

Further details and booking forms are available at:

NSSW 2025 Booking Details

This is an event not to be missed!



Entries for the 2025 National
Photographic Competition

and 
Press Awards 
are now open. 

The deadline for entries is 9th
March 2025 and the winners

will be announced at the
Aviemore AGMEntries are invited for:

Photographic Competition
Members are invited to send their favourite photograph based on the theme,

The World Around You.
Entries to be sent to Comms@ 41club.org

Closing date for entries 9th March 2025

The Best Club Newsletter – The David Smith Award
Entries are invited from Club Editors. Several Club Newsletters are regularly sent to
the Comms and IT Officer and these will be automatically included for consideration
by the judging panel. If your Club has a Newsletter that you wish to submit, please
send 2 copies of your newsletter issued in the current 41 Club year for consideration
to Comms@41club.org. Again, deadline for entries is 9th March 2025. 

Please note that no more than two  
photos per entrant should be submitted. 



Kelly Clarke
National Fellowship Officer

At the time of writing we are in the run-up to the festive season, so may I take this
opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year.

As Boxing Day arrives so do adverts for holidays start to plague us on the television. Why
not take a look at all the weekend events that 41 Club run for you throughout the year
and enjoy a weekend break with like-minded men, their wives and partners and the odd
four- legged friend or two for company. If you have read the newsletters and magazines,
you will have noticed that the general theme at each and every event is Fun and
Fellowship, which spill over with abundance with new friendships made and old ones
rekindled. 
If you want more than a weekend break then take a look at the Club Cruise or indeed any
of their cruises on their website, sit back and let the Fred Olsen team take the strain as
you enjoy your time aboard, but remember you can only get the discount by telephoning
the office and quoting our group code; 41club5.
Of course, the jewel in the crown is National Conference, this
year in Aviemore. You must have seen the adverts with the
Hairy Coo popping up on Facebook in various guises - you can
even book to go and meet one! And of course, with a weekend
in Scotland there is a distillery tour. A great weekend of fun is
planned and along with some lively debate at the AGM’s it
promises to be a great weekend. 
 If you are planning a holiday, we have affinity partners that can help you save money,
such as Holiday Extras for all your needs at the airport or cruise terminal. As well as other
things, you can buy some wine to take with you from The Four Walls Wine Company. We
also have deals with various hotel groups for that weekend away or stop over on the way
to your final destination.
As well as weekend breaks there are the Membership Regional Roadshows to help your
Club grow and the President’s Sportsman Dinners, again all listed on the Events page of
the website. 

The Fellowship events for 2025 are all open for bookings and can be found at
www.41clubevents.co.uk

NSSW                                   Okehampton                                6th to 9th February 
National Conference       Aviemore                                      24th to 27th April 
The Car Weekend             Norwich                                         6th to 8th June 
Caravan Rally                    Pentewan Sands                          4th to 7th July (fully booked) 
Motorcycle Weekend      Bournemouth                              18th to 29th July 
Club Cruise                         French Rivers and Bordeaux   18th August 11 nights 
Walking Weekend            Guernsey                                       2nd to 6th October 

http://www.41clubevents.co.uk/








Beeston XRT 41

celebrates

50 Years

of Beeston 41 Club

The Village Hotel
Brailsford  Way
Beeston
Nottingham
NG9 6DL

14th March 2025
7pm ‘til late

Book on Event Brite

Search Beeston XRT 41

Tickets £49.45 + booking fee 

Inc Welcome Drink for You & Your Partner

Special Guests
Brass Band

3 Course Meal







 Affinity Deal - please visit Fred Olsen Website for details







Merry Christmas 

And A Very 

Happy New Year

from

The Comms & IT Team

Don’t forget - if you haven’t booked for
Aviemore, it’s time to arrange your

booking in January.


